
Is your life characterized by repentance?  You see, repentance is seen in the life of someone who 
possesses faith in Jesus Christ. Sometimes everything within our fallen, unredeemed nature can 
scream loudly against repenting of our sins. It may sound like, “It really isn’t that bad.”  “Others 
are doing it,” “I was not to blame it was ____________ (you fill-in-the blank),” or even “I am 
sorry.” Then we continue to do the same thing over again.  

Let’s face it, like Adam and Eve we will run and hide from God or at least at times be tempted to 
do so. But once we begin to understand God’s heart on repentance, we find a place of safety, 
acceptance, cleansing, and forgiveness in Christ.   

Oswald Chambers writes this about repentance, “Conviction of sin is one of the most uncommon 
things that ever happens to a person. It is the beginning of an understanding of God. Jesus Christ 
said that when the Holy Spirit came, He would convict people of sin (see John 16:8). And when 
the Holy Spirit stirs a person’s conscience and brings him into the presence of God, it is not that 
person’s relationship with others that bothers him but his relationship with God— “Against You, 
You only, have I sinned, and done this evil in your sight…” (Psalm 51:4). The wonders of 
conviction of sin, forgiveness, and holiness are so interwoven that it is only the forgiven person 
who is truly holy. He proves he is forgiven by being the opposite of what he was previously, by 
the grace of God. Repentance always brings a person to the point of saying, “I have sinned.” The 
surest sign that God is at work in his life is when he says that and means it. Anything less is 
simply sorrow for having made foolish mistakes— a reflex action caused by self-disgust.” 

Today, let’s look at how God views repentance: Here is a link that will take you to an online 
Bible where you can look up the following scriptures: https://www.biblegateway.com/ 

Nehemiah 9:3  

Isaiah 30:15 

Matthew 3:8  

Luke 5:32 

Acts 11:15-18 

Romans 2:4 

2 Peter 3:9  

1 John 1:9-10

 

Pray: Thank you for loving me. Help me, God, to be honest with you always. You already know 
all about my faults, shortcomings, and failures. Yet, you call me redeemed and forgiven through 
the blood of Jesus Christ, my Savior. Father, help me to forgive others as you have forgiven me.  
In Jesus’ name… Amen.  

Think:  God shows me mercy and forgiveness as I confess and repent of my sins. 


